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John Wood Flagging off cars at Docklands

T
Congratulations to Frank & Pat Douglas
For another great event.

I must also congratulate the R.A.C.V. For
all their support. If not for them there
would not be a F.T.F. Tour. Thank you to
Brian Kelly for all his hard work, and
congratulations to the R.A.C.V. Foundatio:
s for the money they raised which will go tc
a most worthy cause.
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